
Y U M A  I N T E R N A T I O N A L  A I R P O R T  

Yuma County Airport Authority  2191 E 32nd St, Ste 218, Yuma, AZ 85365 (928) 726-5882 PORT OF OPPORTUNITY 

 
 

July 9, 2012 
Joe Gamez 
PO Box 6111 
Yuma, AZ 85364 
 
Dear Mr. Gamez, 
 
1) This letter is in response to your Public Records Request submitted on June 27, 2012 to airport 
staff.  

Request: Please provide the "Bill of Sale" of YC-11, the maintenance truck used by Chris 
Humphrey formerly used by Lynn Hall. 

2) A records search was conducted in the offices of the Yuma County Airport Authority, located 
at 2191 E 32nd St, Yuma, AZ.  According to our records, there are no documents that match the 
requested information. 

There are no fees associated with the processing of this request. 

3) The Airport Director, Craig Williams, is responsible for any determinations of “No Records” 
in this letter.  You may request an appeal for this determination by writing the President of the 
Board of Directors, Yuma County Airport Authority, 2191 E 32nd St., Suite 218, Yuma, AZ, 
85365.  The executive committee will consider your request for reconsideration at the earliest 
opportunity for a scheduled Board meeting. 

4) Your request for reconsideration must be made in writing within 30 days from the date receipt 
of this letter and must include all information and arguments relied upon. Your letter must state 
that it is an appeal from any above-described denials of a request made under the Airport’s 
Public Records Request. The envelope containing the appeal should be marked "PUBLIC 
RECORDS REQUEST."  If you disagree with the decision by the Executive Committee of the 
YCAA, you may appeal the denial through a special action in the superior court, pursuant to the 
rules of procedure for special actions against the officer or public body. 

5) This is considered the final response to your request. 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Williams 
Airport Director 


